
 
Community Inclusive Trust 

Poplar Farm School 
Helmsley Road 

Grantham 
NG31 8XF 

 

Tel 03300 585520 
Email enquiries@citacademies.co.uk 

Web www.citacademies.co.uk 
 

A Multi Academy Trust for: 

GANF - Ambergate Sports College | GANF - Sandon School | Isaac Newton Primary School 

SSS – The Garth School | SSS – The Priory School | Boston Endeavour Academy    

Woodlands Academy | Poplar Farm Primary School | Caythorpe Primary School  

Chapel St Leonards Primary School | Greenfields Academy | St Paul’s Community Primary 

School and Nursery | Foxfields Academy | Bowman Academy | Linchfield Community Primary 

School | Bingham Primary School | LEARN Teaching Centre 

             

CIT Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name Community 

Inclusive Trust. The company's registered number is 9071623. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am sure that you are all aware of the changes in advice, with regard to covid, issued by the government 

this week.  I am writing to let you know about changes that will be made at Caythorpe School and the 

possible impact on future events. 

As of this week we will be changing our protocols as follows: 

• All visitors who do not usually work at the school will be required to wear a mask in line with the 

school’s risk assessment 

• Staff will wear masks as they move around corridors and communal areas in school 

• Should any member of the school community contract the new variant (Omicron) then all close 

contacts will be required to isolate for 10 days 

• If parents are entering the school building at any time they will be required to wear a mask. 

Whilst we are intending to continue with all activities that have been planned, it may be necessary to 

cancel these should we experience an outbreak or receive new advice from local or national government.  

We hope to be able to continue with planned trips, performances and other events but will be assessing 

each activity as they approach. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff at each of our schools for the amazing work 

that they have undertaken during the pandemic.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paul Hill 

Director of Education 

Community Inclusive Trust 

Mainstream Primary Schools 


